
Waste Water Department

Thank you for visiting the
brand new City of Fort
Sumner, New Mexico
website.
We are working hard to provide you with
more information and access to your
beautiful city. Thank you for your patience
during this exciting digital construction
phase of Fort Sumner's history.  We are
pleased to provide you with greater transparency and a way to connect with the community.

Mark Micelli 
Water / Wastewater Operator 
575-355-2401 
Gabriel Garza 
Water / Wastewater Laborer 
575-355-2401 

https://www.fortsumner.net/waste-water/page/waste-water-department
https://www.fortsumner.net/waste-water/directory-listing/mark-micelli
https://www.fortsumner.net/waste-water/directory-listing/gabriel-garza

